
Environmental Commission Comments 

Brentwood Bay ZBA 19-00006 

 

The Environmental Commission recommends that the Applicant consider Applying on 

behalf of the planned tenants for Community Solar granted electric power. 

Several Companies have evidently applied to supply Solar generated power to 

residents in this area of the Township. We believe that this project could be a potential 

recipient of such electric bill relief. Such a project if approved would be a further 

enticement for potential residents.( and help reduce their electric bills) 
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